
I'm really happy with the assistance from NCCC

Written by Administrator
Saturday, 28 May 2011 04:11 - 

Hi Norli,

I'm glad you have contacted hartz maid agency. They promise I will received my refund by 16th
of May, I hope they keep their promise.

I'm really happy with the assistance from NCCC, you have make a lot of consumer see hope
and justice.

Keep up the good work.

Many Thanks

Sent from my iPhone 
Bryan Tee
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